ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: January 26, 2017
TO: All Bidders
Pl
FROM: Boyé H. Evans, Purchasing Agent
SUBIJIECT: Addendum No. 1 — Fire Station #18 Reroofing
PROJECT NO.: 17D-V-0621
BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 7, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to add additional information and respond to questions asked
by potential bidders regarding the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted
Additional Information to the Contract Documents:
Contractors must understand that this is a functioning Fire Hall and that these repair need to be
coordinated with the Fire Station staff and staged such that is does not hinder the Fire
Department’s abtlity to respond when mobilized.
Question 1: Will the Contractor be required to have a permit?

Response: Yes, the Contractor that is awarded the project will need to secure a permit
from the City of Knoxville Building Inspections. The cost of the permit shall be included in the
lump sum bid price for the project.

Question 2: Will there be a scheduled site visit?

Response: No, but the site is available for interested coniractors to visit at their leisure.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



